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Dear Committee Members, 
Testing cosmetic products on animals is not only inhumane, it is torturous and completely 
unnecessary it is a death sentence for them. These animals are euthanized after the brutal 
tests.
Please consider that there are thousands of ingredients already tested, tried and safe for 
humans already. Why would we subject animals to this?
Please support this bill for the sake of the public and the true victims of the cosmetics 
industry.


